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Lieutenant General John B. Coulter thanks President and Madame Rhee for a gift.
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HEADQUARTERS

EIGHTH UNITED STATES ARMY KOREA
OFFICE DEPUTY ARNY COMMANDER
APO 31 C/O PM, SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA

Dear President and Madame Fhee:
Thanks so much for the "lucky" fish,

Tt is a beauty and T am quite "lucky" in
having you send it to me.

With best wishes, I am,
Sincerely yours,

Cutsi

JOHN B, COULTER
t Ceneral, United States Army
Deputy Army Commander

President and Madame Rhee
Pusan, Korea
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